
Central KYC Registry Notification  
 
Subject: Changes to SFTP and bulk download 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
Greetings from Central KYC Registry!  
 
1. This is to inform that effective July 14, 2018 user credential for SFTP (Secure File Transfer Protocol) 

will be aligned with the login credentials on the CKYC application. The current credentials used by 

institutions accessing SFTP will continue in parallel for a brief period post which it will be deactivated. 

Institutions currently accessing SFTP will be able to login using the Institute Administrator (IA) login. 
Institute Administrators can further provide access to Regional Administrators who in turn can provide 
access to Branch Administrators.  
To enable SFTP for a User go to User Management tab in the CKYC application and select the Admin 
Creation; Query on User ID;  Select SFTP Access field and Enter “Yes” 

 
2. All bulk download request files will henceforth be processed only after checker approval.  

Please refer the user manual for further details on the respective changes. 
 
Above changes will be released on July 14, 2018 end of day. Institutes are requested to make the 
necessary changes in their systems, if any. 
 
For any queries or clarifications, please call our helpdesk on 022-61102592/ 26592595 or email us at 
helpdesk@ckycindia.in.  
 
Regards,  
Central KYC Team 
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